The Department of Philosophy has agreed to a plan wherein the names of  several Philosophy majors (approximately 10) are assigned to each regular faculty member.  The DUS will then inform the students of the faculty member to whom they have been assigned and encourage them to meet with their faculty advisor during the year for discussion of their philosophical interests and plans as well as particular questions they may have concerning their programs of study.  

